
Vehicle Access to the School Grounds  
  
Some students are brought by car to school in the mornings and are picked up by their 
parents in the afternoons. This sometimes leads to dangerous situations since turning 
maneuvers are extremely risky in the courtyard’s narrow entrance area.   
  
Therefore, parents should avoid driving onto the school grounds if at all possible. Instead, 
they can drop their children off in the area across from the school and next to the parking 
structure.  
   
Alternatively, parents can drop off and pick up their children at the back entrance to the 
school on Badestraße. However, there is also the danger of collisions here since many 
cyclists use this access to the school grounds before and after classes. Therefore, the area in 
front of the entrance must remain free at all times (stopping here is forbidden).   
  
The safest drop-off spot for children on Badestraße is either in the turning area in front of 
the bridge over the Aa (access to Stadtbad Mitte) or before the access to the court parking 
garage (the front section of Badestraße).  


